



Dear Friends:

I am honored to have the privilege to extend my warmest greetings to the attendees and distinguished awardees at the 44th Annual Montgomery County Chamber of Commerce Public Safety Awards Luncheon.

We are fortunate to have this special opportunity each year to recognize the brave men and women who ensure the safety of our county each and every day. My gratitude goes to the Montgomery County Chamber of Commerce for enabling us to show our collective appreciation to the local heroes in our public safety community.

To our courageous first responders and your families – THANK YOU for your service and sacrifice. I pledge to you my continued efforts to do everything I can to ensure that you have the resources you need to do your jobs safely and effectively. I join the Chamber and its guests in saluting you and in thanking you for all you do for us.

With deepest gratitude,

Chris Van Hollen United States Senator